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Kuether-Steele, Molly

From: Kovac, Nik
Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2020 12:52 PM
To: Kuether-Steele, Molly
Cc: Kovac, Nik
Subject: FW: Alley work (ST212080107) & photos

Categories: Public Works

Hi Molly, 
 
Is it possible to attach this to the file for a proposed alley reconstruction that will be on the June 24th PW agenda? 
 
Amanda 
 
__________________________ 
Amanda (Williams) Cervantes 
Legislative Assistant 
Alderman Nik Kovac, 3rd District 
200 E. Wells St. Room 205 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 
414.286.3447 / aide3@milwaukee.gov 
 
 

From: Dennis Felber [mailto:dennis@dennisfelber.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 3, 2020 12:36 PM 
To: Kovac, Nik <nkovac@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Alley work (ST212080107) & photos 

 
I received a call from Amanda regarding the proposed alley work Bremen & Hadley. She answered my 
questions and I had mentioned that I did return my card expressing my support for the alley construction. If you 
did not get my card please let me know. I also mentioned that I had some photos showing the extensive damage 
and wear in the alley to the point where cars were getting stuck in the ruts in winter. This is common with most 
of the residents that use that alley. I have attached the photos to this email for reference. As you can see some of 
the ruts and potholes are about 4-5 inches deep. The wood stick in the photos is 30” wide. The photos are set for 
viewing resolution. If you would like the higher resolution images for printing please let me know. 
 
Thanks so much and I look forward to hearing back from you! 
 
Dennis Felber 
owner-2722 N. Fratney 
414 807-5565 
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